
NANCY L DENOYER, ARNOLD, MO.
Nearly 650,000 homes and businesses in eastern Missouri rely on reliable, 
affordable natural gas from Spire STL Pipeline to fuel their lives. 

The current, short-term certificate issued by the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission (FERC) will expire Dec. 13, 2021. 

Natural gas is incredibly reliable and outages are rare. But without the STL 
Pipeline in service, delivering critical energy to St. Louis homes and 
businesses, the potential for service disruptions and outages is real.

I have a 98 year old living with me, and my husband is a disabled veteran and 
we are retired and on a fixed income.  Please do not interrupt our gas.  This 
could be deadly for our family.  Please, please extend our services.  The air 
is clean and I hate that they continue to scare everyone about climate 
change.  Just another way to change America.  Any why are we paying Russia 
for energy, this makes no sense.

Please, let's put America first and let's care about the people that live 
here.
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